
From: Christy Cook  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 1:28 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>; Andrew Fleet  
Cc: paige  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for delegation status at July 18th Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
Meeting 

 
Hello, 
 
I'm the Education Projects Manager at Growing Chefs! Ontario and I'd like to request 
delegation status for our Executive Director, Andrew Fleet, to speak at the July 18th 
1pm Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee Meeting at City Hall. 
 
In light of their potential cancellation, we would like to speak on the immense value and 
the impacts of the City of London Capital Grants, Innovation Grants, and the 
Neighbourhood Decision Making projects both to the community and also to the non-
profit sector of London. 
 
Please let us know if Andrew Fleet, copied here, can speak at the meeting and if there's 
anything else we should know leading up to it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
-- 
Christy Cook (she/her) 
Education Projects Manager 
Growing Chefs! Ontario  
460 King Street 
London Ontario 
N6B 1S9 
 


